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In his book, **Enough: True Measures of Money, Business, and Life**, John
Feloni argues that our current economic system is unsustainable and that
we need to find new ways to measure our progress and prosperity. Feloni
draws on a wide range of sources, including economics, psychology, and
philosophy, to make his case.

One of the key problems with our current economic system, Feloni argues,
is that it is based on the idea of perpetual growth. This is simply not
possible on a finite planet. We cannot continue to grow our economy
indefinitely without eventually running into resource constraints.
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Another problem with our current economic system is that it is based on the
idea of maximizing profits. This often leads to businesses engaging in
unethical and unsustainable practices. For example, businesses may
pollute the environment or exploit their workers in Free Download to
increase their profits.

Feloni argues that we need to find new ways to measure our progress and
prosperity. He proposes a number of alternative metrics, such as the
Genuine Progress Indicator (GPI) and the Happy Planet Index (HPI). These
metrics take into account a wider range of factors than GDP, such as
environmental sustainability and well-being.

Feloni also argues that we need to change the way we think about money.
He believes that money should be a tool for creating value, not an end in
itself. We need to find ways to use money to create a more just and
sustainable world.

**Enough** is a challenging and thought-provoking book. It offers a
powerful critique of our current economic system and provides some
important insights into how we can create a more just and sustainable
world.
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